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DR. RATHAN KELKAR IAS

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
STATE HEALTH AGENCY (SHA)
Health & Family welfare Department
Government of Kerala

Letter No: 62[HNQA/SHA/2020
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DatelG09-2020

From

Executive Director (SHA)

All District Collectors
All District Medical Officers
All District Programme Managers NHM
All Superintendents of AB PM-JAY-KASP Empanelled Hospitals

Sub: SHA -KASP-PMJAY Scheme - Inclusion of Covid-19 Referral Letter- reg.

Ref: l.G.O.RI No. 1246 |2O2O|H&FWD Dated 0610712020

2. Proceedings ofExecutive Director SHA No: 96/2020/HNQA/SHA dated

13.07.2020

Kind attention to the references cited
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To

It is observed that the Empaneled hospitals under the AB PM-JAY-KASP need

clarifications regarding the referral of Non KASP COVID-l9 patients into Private Hospitals

empanelled in AB PMJAY KASP.The claim adjudication process will be more effective with

introduction of this referral letter. The non KASP patients who have been referred from a

public facility into one of the private empanelled facilities need to produce this referral letter

for Claim adjudication. The referral letter contains data like Covid-l9 positive swab date

which makes the document authentic. All authorities are requested to implement this from

22"d of September 2020. Failure to submit this document may result in non-acceptance ofthe
Claim request.


